RURAL UTILITIES SERVICE

SUCCESS STORIES:  Rural Development Makes Contaminated 



Water Safe for Providence, North Carolina 
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Outline of Need:  Since February 2001, 60 families in the rural community of Providence, North Carolina, have been using bottled water provided by Caswell County and the State.  Contaminants, which include benzene, trichloroethylene, tetrachloroethylene and four other cancer-causing chemicals, were found to be seeping into 54 of the community’s wells.

How Rural Development Helped:  The Town of Yanceyville applied for an Emergency Community Water Assistance Grant in the amount of $460,550 through the Rural Development Office in Yanceyville.  The Town proposed to run water lines to the affected community from their water treatment plant (also funded by Rural Utilities Service) that can provide one million gallons of water per day.  

The Results:  The grant was approved and obligated in September 2001.  The elevation of Providence is below Yanceyville allowing for a gravity feed and no need for pump stations along the way.  The project involves 5.5 miles of 8-inch water pipeline and as of May 2002, is well underway.  The Rural Utilities Service grant provides the major funding for this one million-dollar project.  Once completed, the community of Providence will no longer have to rely on bottled water for its supply of safe drinking water.







